All, 
The person wanted for investigation in these two cases has been apprehended. The investigation is closed.  
From: Public Safety - No Reply 
Sent: Saturday, October 14, 2017 6:01 PM
To: WCU <WCU@email.wcu.edu>; Student <Student@email.wcu.edu>
Subject: FW: Timely Warning

All, 
WCU Police have received a second report with similar description as below with the location being Albright. It appears 10 dollars was taken but again no injuries. Please make sure you lock your dorm room doors and do not open exterior doors to non-residents. In both instances the dorm room doors were unlocked. University police are searching for persons matching this description. Anyone with information is please asked to call University police at 828-227-8911.  
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